
Oxford 

15, December, 1914• 

Dear J. William, 

Many thanks for your book, which makes very good reading. You have 

marshalled the facts clearly and put them in a very telling way. Young 

Max-Muller of the Foreign Office took it with him on Sunday evening to show 

to the Publicity Committee. I hope you will send copies to some of the 

leading men over here. I am sure it would be much appreciatedo You do 

not say whether you have sent to the "Spectator" and to the papers here. If 

you have not, I wish you would send them on to me, so that I could send them 

to the Editors, with a private letter. 

It is splendid the amount you have been able to send, and it is good 

to hear that you are helping so much in other ways. 

At present, the base hospitals in France seem to have a full supply of 

doctors, but it will be a different matter later when the million of men who 

are in training here now cross the Channel. They have not yet accepted the 

hospital unit offered two months ago by McGill University, at which the men 

are feeling a little badly. 

With love to Mrs. White. 

Sincerely yours, 

'r Osler 


